

## **MEMORANDUM**

Date:

September 22, 2009

To:

Elizabeth D. Capaldi, Provost

From:

Paul LePore, Associate Dean

Office of Student and Academic Programs

College of Liberal Arts and Sciences

This is to request that the College of Liberal Arts and Sciences "Enriched Certificate" be disestablished. There are no students currently pursuing the certificate. In addition, we have changed the graduation requirements for the College so that the certificate, which was to supplement prior requirements, is no longer relevant.